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November 15, 2016 

NOTICE 

TO: All Interested Parties 

SUBJECT:   AB 2530 – Plastic Beverage Container Production Content Workshop 

Effective March 1, 2018, California law will require plastic beverage container 
manufacturers subject to the California Redemption Value to report to the Department 
of Resources Recycling and Recovery (CalRecycle) the amount of virgin plastic and 
postconsumer recycled plastic used by the manufacturer for plastic beverage containers 
subject to the California Redemption Value for sale in the state of California in the 
previous calendar year [Public Resources Code Section 14549.3]. 

To collect input effectively and to allow exchange among interested parties, the 
Department will hold an informal preliminary workshop to discuss plastic beverage 
container production content issues. Your feedback at this workshop is important to help 
CalRecycle develop workable compliance approaches.  

Workshop Details: 

• Location and time:

December 12, 2016  
1 PM – 4 PM 

1590 Raley Court, West Sacramento 

• Agenda and relevant materials will be posted online prior to the workshop date.

• Comments and questions may be emailed before, during, and after this
workshop to: Mike Miller at Mike.Miller@CalRecycle.ca.gov.

James Nachbaur 
Deputy Director 
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